
______________________________________________________ 

     

                                        

 
 
 

 

 

 
 EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: MRS. J BURGESS               CHAIR OF GOVERNORS: MRS. C. HORSLEY 
 
  Front Street, Stanley, Co. Durham. DH9 0NP                                                  Tel:  01207 232624                                        
  Email: stjs@stjs.bwcet.com                                                                                          Website: www.stanley-pri.durham.sch.uk  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

15th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y4 Seaham 7th July 2023 

As part of their class studies, children in Year 4 will be going on a visit to Seaham on Friday 7th July. The coach 
will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return to school for normal home time. The children should wear 
school uniform, and a coat suitable for the weather. 
 

School can provide a packed lunch for every child on the day and the cost is £2.40 (children entitled to free 
school meals are entitled to a free packed lunch). Packed lunches will include a sandwich, vegetable sticks, 
biscuit, fresh fruit and a drink. If your child would like a school packed lunch can you please complete the 
form, by Friday 23rd June, to let us know their sandwich choice. 
https://forms.office.com/e/7YPTUbt5eB  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for the children which could not be replicated in the classroom. This visit is 
covered by the parental consent form already completed. A voluntary contribution of £12.40 towards the 
cost of the trip would be very much appreciated and can be paid via our ParentPay system.  Donations can 
be paid in instalments (e.g. £2.00 a week) if you wish. Your donations do make a difference to what we can 
offer the children.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. J. Burgess 
Executive Headteacher 
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